

corneil correspondence



August 20, 2014

Anthony Plante Town of Windham 8 School Rd Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Mr. Plante,

Thank you for your recent contribution of \$6,400 to The Opportunity Alliance.

For almost 50 years, we have worked with people who come to us because of a crisis to surmount, a challenge to overcome or an aspiration to achieve - providing basic needs for people living in poverty and a broad range of programs like Cumberland County Crisis Response, Head Start, Housing and Energy Services, and Public Health programs.

With your contribution today toward our current programs and our strategic efforts for tomorrow, you streamline access to resources for people in need, create neighborhood Hubs which strengthen communities from within, improve health care for people living with mental illness, and allow us to better measure the impact of this work.

We are appreciative of the partnership of the Town of Windham in this important work.

Thank you again.

Sincerely.

Michael J. Tarpinian President & CEO

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

